
CFB ISD Council PTA—Council Dues 

Invoice 2016-2017 

Dear Council Presidents and Treasurers,  

Council PTA exists to support you and help you succeed. When your local unit 

pays your Council dues ($75.00) by OCTOBER 15, your entire local unit is on the 

way to becoming a Member in Good Standing with your Council PTA. 

What does this mean for your members? 

• Your members can participate in Council trainings (Leadership, Officer and 

more) - FREE 

• Your REFLECTIONS entries will participate in Council Reflections Awards     

celebrations and qualifying student entries can advance to STATE competition 

• Your representatives are eligible to serve on Council Board. 

• Council will support you to make this year the best ever! 

Make your check payable to CFB ISD Council PTA and mail to  

CFBISD Council PTA 1445 N. Perry Rd. Carrollton, TX OR bring your dues to the 

first Council PTA meeting, September 7, 2016 

 

You may copy this form and send it in with your payment. Keep a copy with your 

check request as documentation. 

 Questions: Email Council President Catherine Carlin President@cfbpta.org or 

Council Treasurer Mary Lovell  Treasurer@cfbpta.org 

CFB ISD Council PTA Dues Transmittal 

Payment is due by October 15, 2016 to be in good standing with Council PTA 

 

Name of Local Unit: ________________________________________ 

 

Local Unit President: Name:_______________________email: _________________________ 

 

Local Unit Treasurer: Name: ______________________ email: _________________________ 

 

 

Local Dues:  $ 75.00       ___$75.00_____ 

 

Donation (Metrocrest Clothes Closet):   ______________ 

 

TOTAL PAYMENT =     ______________ 

 

Send to:  CFB ISD Council PTA Treasurer   1445 N. Perry Rd. Carrollton, Tx 75006 


